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May 29, 1975

Dear Carl Dabelstein,

This is to verify your reception of KOKN on March 26, 1975
between 7:03 and 7:10 p.m. Central Daylight Time.

I must apologize for the delay in sending this verification.
A8 a note of explanation, we have receintly had several personell

changes at KOKN. The resulting turmoil is probably the cause for

the loss of your inital request. Again, I regrett the delay.
HAPPY DXing!

Very truly yours,
Gary Brown/KOKN’Radio
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